
 

 

At the May meeting Rev. Jim Matheny 

presented a great program on the Pearl 

River in Leake County.  Here he shares 

information with DRGHS member Bob 

Summerlin. 

 

 

REMINDER      

DRGHS will take its annual break from 

meetings during July and August.  The 

Newsletter will not be published during 

those months.  Your next issue will arrive 

before the September meeting.  Hope you 

have a great summer.                                     
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DRGHS  Officers  

  President                               Robert Evans       

Vice-President                      Carolyn Gilchrist       

Recording Secretary        Marilyn Strum 

Corresponding Secretary Shirley Evans                                           

Treasurer                          Kathy Heidorn 

Archives                            Mike Ellis 

Board Members                James Harkins  

Bob Summerlin and Lynn Johnson, Ex 

Officio              

   

 

 

 

 

 

    DRGHS Publications   

Leake County Mississippi Marriage Records,   

Volume 1                                                       

Marriage Books A-D                                           

1835-February 1867                                         

$22.50* plus shipping 

Leake County Mississippi                     

Tombstone Inscriptions                                  

$65.00* plus shipping 

*Mississippi residents add 7% sales tax 

 

For information or to order please contact us at   

drghsociety@yahoo.com                                       

or    P. O. Box 166, Carthage, MS  39051                
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